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It has been a quieter period at church with one funeral service for Kathleen Clarke this week.
The Quinquennial Inspection has taken place and we await the report but no significant issues were raised.
Harvest Festival is planned for Saturday 20th October followed by meal in the village hall. Donations of dried goods for the Trussell Trust will be collected again.
A quote has been received to upgrade the lighting in church, which was accepted by the PCC. A faculty application will be made in due course when the Quinquennial report is received and any other work needs to be included.
Jennifer Totney is now on maternity leave following the sae arrival of Rosemary Grace on August 30th. It is hoped service patterns will be maintained.
Remembrance Sunday will be on November 10th with the theme of the Merchant Navy.
Concern about the maintenance of the churchyard and cemetery continues to be monitored.
Open the Book – taking Bible stories into school- starts again this term.

